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BEAVER, UT, June 14th, 2024 – The Little Twist fire is currently 857 acres and is still within the target 

treatment area. Resources on this incident include 3 hot shot crews, 2 Type 2 IA crews, the Tushar Mountain 

module, 4 local engines, as well as 1 Type 1 and 2 Type 2 helicopters. Fire personnel will continue working 

toward confinement, utilizing aerial resources to assist in reaching overall objectives. This incident will 

transition to a local Type 3 team tomorrow morning.  

 

For your safety, please avoid accessing Forest Road #137 (Kents Lake Road) past Upper Kents Lake, Anderson 

Meadow and Lebaron Campgrounds and Recreation sites, as well as the South Creek area. Little Reservoir, 

Tushar Lakeside and Kents Lake Campground are still accessible. The Forest Service will notify the public 

when allowed to re-enter the specified areas.   

 

Wildfire updates and other fire-related information throughout the state of Utah can be found on X (formerly 

known as Twitter) @UtahWildfire, or by visiting www.utahfireinfo.gov. Please follow the Fishlake National 

Forest on X @FishlakeNF or Facebook, at U.S. Forest Service-Fishlake National Forest, for forest-related 

facts, news, photos, and updates.  
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